
STUDENT BULLETIN 

May 28, 1963

Remember the student prayer meeting Wednesday evening at 8:00 p.m

There will be no classes Thursday, May 30. 
Absences on Wednesday and Friday are subject

This is Memorial Day. 
to "double cuts".

The annual Baccalaureate service will be held this Sunday at 3-00 
at the Westminster Assembly of God Church in Seattle. Tne church 
located at lij.5th and Westminster.

p.m.
is

Students who have not given a summer mailing address to the office 
should do so this week.
Those who do not plan to return to school next fall and who do not 
leave' the..ir summer address at the administration ofxicp.will not 
ceive their 1962-1963 yearbook, for they will be mailed irom the_ 
yearbook company to those students who will not be returning.

All students having infirmary supplies (hot water bottles, 
bandages) please return them to the infirmary by Wednesday,
1963.

plastic 
May 29,

Please remember that all library fines must be paid and all _ .
before commencement. Unpaid fines will be payable at the adminis - 
tion building, rather than in the library, beginning Friday, y 3 •

All hooks will be due two days before commencement (Wednesday, June 5>) 
and may be renewed one day at a time until commencement.

Graduates are 
Registrar and 
of graduation

reminded that all transcripts must be on file with the 
accounts paid with the Business Office as o e ay 
in order to graduate.

The following graduates are asked to see Mr. Millard as soon as pos 
sible concerning their cap and gown specifications.

Phyllis Hamm 
Pat Kelley 
Marjorie Kisser 
Darlene Miller 
Everett McKinney

George Smith 
Trinidad Esperanza 
Iona Biehl 
Nancy Boyd 
Lois Enyeart

Gwen Friesen 
Dianne JahI~son 
Anna-Belle Kisssr 
Sandra Searcy 
Janice Wingett


